
 

Bowes Primary School is part of Connect Education Trust.  Connect Education Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales.      
Registered Office: Hazelbury Primary School, Haselbury Road, Edmonton, London, N9 9 TT.      Company Number 10309116 

6th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have received an update from the Local Authority regarding the School Street. 

 

They are currently aiming to ‘go-live’ after October half term, however please note this is not confirmed. The 

first part of the Autumn term will be used to finalise building the School Street, implementing permitting 

systems and effectively rolling out communications to parents, residents and the community, to enable a 

smooth launch. 

 

You may have noticed that there have been some planters installed in Highworth Road at both ends of the 

School Street area. The Local Authority are still awaiting the installation and set-up of the cameras from their 

contractor.  

 

I will be in touch again with more information once I hear from our contact within the Local Authority. 

 

If you have any enquiries about the School Street, please click this link for more information. Alternatively, you 

can contact the team directly via email to healthystreets@enfield.gov.uk. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Effie Demetriou 

Headteacher  

 

https://letstalk.enfield.gov.uk/schoolstreets
mailto:healthystreets@enfield.gov.uk

